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From: Stacey Roth

To: kerstin.sundstrom@gov.state.nj.us

cC: Wittenberg, Nancy

Date: 12/24/2013 9:.19 AM

Subject: Fwd: Re: BPU Assistance (Out of Office)

Thanks, Stacey

>>> "Marisa Slaten" <Marisa Slaten@dollps.statenius> 12/24/2013 9:02 AM >>>
T will return to the office on January 2nd. If you need immediate assistance, please dial (973) 648-3441. Thank you.

Marisa Slaten

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this communication from the

Office of the New Jersey Attorney General is privileged

and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the

persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not

an intended recipient of this e-mail, the dissemination,

distribution, copying or use of the information it contains

is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication

in error, please immediately contact the Office of the Attorney

General at (609) 292-4925 to arrange for the return of this information.



